
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: March 6, 2019      BIS 19 – 074 
 

FILE: TMP-2019-005 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS 
TO NEGOTIATE AND EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT WITH THE HIGHEST RANKED 
FIRM FOR THE CREATION OF A PARKS MASTER PLAN, AND IF NEGOTIATIONS 
ARE NOT SUCCESSFUL, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO 
NEGOTIATE AND EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT WITH THE NEXT HIGHEST RANKED 
FIRM.  

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization to negotiate and execute an agreement with the 
highest rated firm for the creation of a Parks Master Plan.  
 
Funding was provided in Resolution R-2018-311, adopted on October 3, 2018, which 
rolls Fiscal Year 2018 funding to the Fiscal Year 2019 Capital Improvement Program 
and is available in account number 334.309901.57200.531300.000149.000.000. 
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